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Date:    February 26, 2014 
Time:  1:30 PM 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

Public Information Officer 
 

Subject:   Lost Ring – Person of Interest  
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department is investigating a lost ring that occurred in the Target 
parking lot on Sunday, February 23, 2014 at about 2:00 PM. 
 
The owner of the ring had removed the ring from their finger while in their vehicle.  As the 
owner stepped out of their vehicle, the ring may have fallen to the ground.   
 
Video from the Target Store shows a male in the Target parking lot next to the ring’s owner’s 
vehicle, picking up a small object, examines it and then places the small object in his pocket.  
The male proceeds to walk into the store, but never reported finding a ring.   
 
The male in the photo attached was white and had a mustache and was wearing a Green 
Bay Packers baseball cap and jacket.  He was also wearing a light blue shirt under the 
jacket.  A photo of the male’s vehicle is also attached; or the photo can be viewed at 
www.oshkoshpd.com or the Face Book page of the Oshkosh Police Department. 
 
As of this time, no theft charges are being reviewed against the male.  The ring is of 
sentimental value to the owner and the return of the ring would be greatly appreciated.  The 
person described in the picture included with this media release is at this time only a person 
of interest to the Oshkosh Police Department.   
 
The Oshkosh Police Department is asking this male or someone who may know this male to 
contact the Oshkosh Police Department at (920) 236-5700.   
 

#### 


